-Ministry of Interior

Police Force Headquarter

Unit of Operation

The General Directorate of
Popular and Community Policing

Date: 14/01/2009 No.: 1N 36/aia/s i
To: Mr. UNMIS POLICE COMMISSIONER.

Subject: UN Project for Community Policing

Please refer to your letter dated 23 Dec 2008 regarding the UNMIS UNPOL,
UNDP and UNAMID Community Policing Project.

The project has been examined by the Director Popular Police and Director
General Operations.

Approval of Director General Operations and Director Popular Police is hereby
conveyed for implementing the project as proposed.

Details of implementaﬁon may be discussed later with all the parts: UNMIS
UNPOL, UNAMID and UNDP.

We will coordinate implementing this project with the GOS Police directors in the
concerned states.

The matter may please be taken up on priority and progress reported to this
director periodically.

Thanks.
Police General
Omer Muhammad Ali Mohammad
The General Director of
Popular and Community Policing
Copy to:

Mr. Reform and Restructuring Coordinator / UMIS POLICE.



ce ) 629 ) e
aaldfadl 5,l39
ado mid] algd ety
silatoall daad
donadhally dumml] Ao U dalad] 5yfail!

Vileslp & slp b o 15yl pY 8/\/NE 2l
Banill gedl dlo s yoghe /umll
o 02ile ol

denodal] iyl Saail] 0odl 29/ gacael]

: g5 )bl

.usmag,moww\s);}hz» .»_....hg;ahrﬁ . -AH;WQQ(Q&; -

e pgmtll 3k o lsdaal] pLall il o adl LBlge o S L a5 0

§ Adiaall B bY1 L3S pe Ll s Letoy i 3oadbad) 2y Juolis Y
@L_ﬁ?l daaall r_.ﬂl Gydi—os jodylag r}_.bJ'aJl S ol r—.ﬂl b s
.&’)ﬁ:l-“ lies daiall \:Lﬁ}” é E.BJ.‘.‘J ¢fys & i 0¥ poa 3

pawly plally 5 S5l Y

RPCE U I
iunaiall dssadd] & yhll dotall byla¥l sa0
= e

Llgall 3,20l JuSadlly Jealdlh 3als) e/ sand!



Ministry of Interior

Police Force Headquarter
Unit of Operation

The General Directorate of
International Relations

Date: 03/02/2009 No. :/l/35/ 28 ¢!

To: Mr. UNMIS POLICE COMMISSIONER.

Subject: approval of UN Project for Community Policing

Please refer to your letter dated 23 Dec 2008 regarding the UNMIS UNPOL,
UNDP and UNAMID Community Policing Project.

The main head quarter of Sudanese police force send you its warmest greetings
and appreciation for you corporation with us about implementing some combined
projects.

[ would like to inform you the preliminary approval of GoS Police Headquarter
for the UN community policing project

The matter may please be taken up on priority and progress reported to this
director periodically.

Thanks.
Police General
JAFAR ALKABASHI
The General Director of
International Relations
Copy to:

Mr. Reform and Restructuring Coordinator / UMIS POLICE.
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